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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To introduce the latest information on Whyburn Medical Practice.   
 

Information  
 
2. Whyburn Medical Practice in Hucknall has faced considerable difficulties around tenancy 

and workforce. Senior representatives of the commissioners will attend the Health Scrutiny 
Committee to brief Members and answer questions as necessary. In addition, a written 
briefing is attached as an appendix to this report. 
 

3. Members will see from the briefing that although the practice exercised its right to terminate 
the contract on 30 November, and that the contract will therefore cease on 31 May, a 
procurement exercise has now been initiated. In addition, the CCG and NHS England have 
been working with other stakeholders to ensure that patients are aware that there is no need 
to register at another practice and they can expect to continue to receive care from the same 
premises. 

 
4. Members may wish to schedule further consideration for after the service commencement 

date (1 June 2019). 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration, as necessary. 

 
 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 
 



 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 


